



Dear Parents,

Our Nursery Unit will be hosting 3 DELTA workshops for parents this term. The 3 sessions will contain identical information so attendance at one will suffice. The workshops are timed so that you can hopefully be accommodated. The content is "Healthy Lifestyles and Learning Through Play". I would encourage you to avail of this wonderful opportunity. You will find it informative, practical and pitched exactly to your child's age group. You are guaranteed to come away from the session with lots of helpful ideas and tips to support your child through these early, formative years.

- Session 1 will take place on Tuesday 31st January from 9.30am 11.00am
- Session 2 will take place on Tuesday 31st January from 12.30am 2.00pm
- Session 3 will take place on Tuesday 7th February from 7.00pm 8.30pm
- The venue within the school is yet to be confirmed

Workshops will only take place if there are sufficient numbers of attendees. Therefore, I would be grateful if you could complete the attached slip. This will allow me to plan for each session.

I will be attending session 1	
or	
I will be attending session 2	
or W	
I will be attending session 3	
or	
I will not be attending the DELTA workshop	
Signed	
Parent of	

Please tick one box as appropriate......